
Please protect our American Mustangs. The wild horse herd at Theodore Roosevelt 
national park must have protections and sensible herd management. We cannot continue 
to allow helicopter roundups which is animal cruelty at the hands of our government. 
There are more humane options such as birth control. Our national parks are under attack 
and it’s inhabitants. This wild horse herd can be an attraction for the park. I didn’t know 
until recently that there was such a national park named after our great president. And 
now that I know it has a special wild horse herd, I want to visit. There is an opportunity for 
eco-tourism. Horses are vital to the landscape and provide wildfire prevention with 
keeping the vegetation from getting out of control.  


